
 
 
 
 
 
 

Exhibit A 

Case3:06-cv-01905-JSW   Document318-1    Filed08/03/09   Page1 of 2



Print   |   Close Window 

Subject: RE: Discovery deadline
From: victoria@vkhall-law.com
Date: Mon, Aug 03, 2009 10:46 am

To: "Scott Jerger" <scott@fieldjerger.com>
Cc: "David McGowan" <david.dmcgowan@gmail.com>

We were thinking the same thing.  
 
I need to file the motion for an extension with the Federal Circuit, but 
I'll get back to you when I return. 
 
Victoria 
 
> -------- Original Message -------- 
> Subject: Discovery deadline 
> From: "Scott Jerger" <scott@fieldjerger.com> 
> Date: Mon, August 03, 2009 10:31 am 
> To: <victoria@vkhall-law.com> 
> Cc: "David McGowan" <david.dmcgowan@gmail.com> 
> Victoria and David: 
> One thing we should discuss is the October 5, 2009 discovery deadline. This date presents a problem since 
theoretically both you and I might want to send some requests for productions, interrogatories, admissions after we 
depose the opposing party. Since the depositions of Bob and Matt are after September 5, 2009, we do not have enough 
time built into the schedule to do this. I'm open to any solution-extending deadline, agreeing on a shorter time to 
produce, etc. Let me know. 
> Scott 
> WE HAVE MOVED! 
> PLEASE UPDATE YOUR CONTACT INFORMATION WITH THE NEW ADDRESS BELOW. 
>   
> Scott Jerger 
> Field Jerger LLP 
> 621 SW Morrison, Suite 1225 
> Portland, Oregon 97205 
> 503.542.2015 (phone) 
> 503.225.0276 (fax) 
> 503.516.7127 (mobile) 
> www.fieldjerger.com  
> The information contained in this message may be privileged and confidential and protected from disclosure. If the 
reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to 
the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is 
strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the 
message and deleting it from your computer. 
> Any U.S. tax advice contained in the body of this e-mail was not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, 
by the recipient for the purpose of avoiding penalties that may be imposed under the Internal Revenue Code or 
applicable state or local tax law provisions. 
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: victoria@vkhall-law.com [mailto:victoria@vkhall-law.com]  
> Sent: Friday, July 31, 2009 5:06 PM 
> To: Scott Jerger 
> Cc: David McGowan 
> Subject: RE: Privilege log/more emails to be deleted 
> Look in the privilege log for references to handwitten notes. 
> Victoria 
> > -------- Original Message -------- 
> > Subject: RE: Privilege log/more emails to be deleted 
> > From: "Scott Jerger" <scott@fieldjerger.com> 
> > Date: Fri, July 31, 2009 4:54 pm 
> > To: <victoria@vkhall-law.com> 
> > Cc: "David McGowan" <david.dmcgowan@gmail.com> 
> > Where? 
> > WE HAVE MOVED! 
> > PLEASE UPDATE YOUR CONTACT INFORMATION WITH THE NEW ADDRESS BELOW. 
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